Meamram Memo



Oifig an Cheannasaí Airgeadais, An Roinn Airgeadais Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8, Éire

> Office of the Head of Finance, Finance Department, Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8, Ireland T. 01 222 2102/3 E. finoff@dublincity.ie

Darach O'Connor Executive Manager Housing & Community Services Department Floor 3, Block 1 Civic Offices

20th April 2021

Re: Housing Loans – Arrears

Dear Darach.

At the Finance SPC Meeting held on 25th March 2021, the issue of the arrears on Housing Loans was raised during the discussion on the year-end Debtor Report. It was agreed that a report from the Housing Department would be sought on the following issues:

- i) An analysis of the aged value of the housing loans arrears figure
- ii) Options available under the Mortgage to Rent Process
- iii) Details on the different types of loan scheme categories that were/are available.

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday 20th May 2021 and I would appreciate if you could arrange a report to be prepared on these issues. The deadline for submission of reports is Monday 10th May 2021.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Kathy Quinn Head of Finance

With responsibility for ICT